
Our Vision for Reconciliation
We are committed to working together to contribute to the creation of a just, equitable and reconciled Australia. 

Our vision for reconciliation is for the recognition and celebration of the diverse cultures, practices and rights of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples and the achievement of equality in life circumstances. In the process of 
reconciling we acknowledge the costs to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples of sharing this land. We will 
boldly challenge beliefs and attitudes that perpetuate the effects of the history of European settlement. 

Our commitment will be lived in all aspects of our organisation and through the services we provide for children young 
people and families.

Relationships
TFC strives to strengthen relationships with Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
communities organisations and individuals, building on respect and trust as a foundation. 
We strive for growth in our collaboration to further promote reconciliation and contribute 
to community healing and wellbeing.

Respect 
Respect for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples, cultures, lands, waters, 
histories, rights and achievements is integral to reconciliation.  We seek to deepen our 
understanding and knowledge to enable us to recognise and appreciate the diversity of 
individuals and their stories

We respectfully acknowledge the Bundjalung people who are the  
Traditional Custodians of the land where we work and live.
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Opportunities
Social justice is one of The Family Centre’s core values. Creating opportunities for 
meaningful engagement in all aspects of our business, including leadership, has ongoing 
benefits for both Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander community members and our 
organisation, through the inclusion of a diversity of ideas and approaches, nuanced 
perspectives, and learning from the experiences of others in promoting social justice in 
our community.


